Notice: Sale of the Grutto Pass 2020 has been postponed

Many Grutto Pass 2020 partner facilities and attractions are implementing
temporarily closures to limit further transmission of the novel coronavirus
(COVID-19).

We are saddened to announce that sale of the Grutto Pass 2020 will be
postponed, because of the passes not being available for use due to said closures.
To those who were anticipating sale of the pass on Wednesday, April 1, we are
sorry for the inconvenience and ask for your understanding.

The new release date, once confirmed, will be announced on our official

website.

Before you make your visit, be sure to contact the facility or attraction for the

latest status information.

Also, as stated in the “Notice” (terms of use) section of the Grutto Pass booklet,
we are unable to offer refunds, extensions, or exchanges after sale. Please be

sure to bear this in mind when purchasing the pass.




